
 

 

 

Advertisement no. 09 dated 15/12/2017  

 

APPLICATIONS ARE INVITED FROM RETIRED CPWD / PWD ENGINEERS. 

 

Indian Institute of Packaging, an Autonomous Body under the aegis of Ministry of Commerce 

& Industries, Government of India invites applications from retired PWD / CPWD engineers 

from Mumbai metropolitan region with minimum qualification of B.E. (Civil), as third party for 

vetting the bills of Contractors certified by PMC / Architect for various ongoing projects at 

Mumbai and other centers. The applicant should have minimum 25 years experience at                 

CPWD / PWD for executing civil, sanitary, electrical and interior work. The interested 

candidates may apply & forward their application along with resume, experience & expected 

remuneration to Dy. Director (A&A) Indian Institute of Packaging. E-2, M.I.D.C. Area.             

Road no.8.Andheri (E) Mumbai-400093.Before 1
st
 January, 2018 upto 5 PM. 

            

Dy. Director (A&A)  

 


